

GES Bulletin 28 February 2022

A formal outbreak has been declared at Greenwoods. In response to a number of the residents testing positive, we had already implemented the outbreak protocols over the weekend. Fortunately, all residents are doing well. We are working closely with Island Health and the Medical Health Officer in the ongoing outbreak management.

We have had no further cases at Braehaven and are monitoring the situation closely.

Our amazing staff continue to pull together, and all essential care and services are being delivered. I truly have never worked with a more dedicated and supportive team. They care so deeply for the residents and for each other.

There continues to be no change to visiting protocols. As mentioned yesterday, it is important when visiting to be diligent with the mask use and hand washing for your own protection as well as the residents'. Please also be mindful that if your loved one is ill and recovering, they may not have the stamina for long visits. If you have any concerns, you are always welcome to call the care station, Barb, or myself for updates or to relay messages.

Thank you to everyone for your understanding and support. As through all phases of this pandemic, when there are challenges there are always opportunities for improvements and enhancements in how we deliver our services and care and work together as a team.

We will continue to keep you updated through the bulletins and we will also be holding a:

Residents, Family and Friends Zoom meeting
Thursday 3 March
1.00pm to 2.00pm.

To register, please click on the link below:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZlofuyhrD0oG9x1v8AwPpyzsh1F6VTWRvRI

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by email, at 250 537 5561 ext 222 or on my cell 250 538 7828.

Kind regards Aletha

Aletha Humphreys
Executive Director
aletha.humphreys@greenwoodseldercare.org